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08.01.2020
Dear Parents/Carers, 
On Tuesday 28th January, Year 2 will be celebrating their amazing new project ‘Land Ahoy’ with a visit from Captain Dan! 
The cost of Captain Dan’s visit is £5 per child. 
The children will learn all about life as a pirate including the history of pirates, what treasure really is, about parts of a ship, navigation and surviving on a treasure island! There will be pirate songs and stories and even some take home treasure!
To celebrate Captain Dan’s visit we will all be dressing up as pirates so please help your child to dress up as a pirate!
Please pay £5 to school via the online payment system, ParentPay. Money must be paid by Tuesday, 21st January if the visit is to go ahead.  

Please note that unfortunately as the school will incur costs once the visit is booked, we are unable to offer refunds if your child is absent unless a medical letter is provided.

Many thanks,
Year 2 team

